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OFFICE OF THE EXECUTIVE SECRETARY
ANDAMAN ADIM JANJATI VIKAS SAMITI

kA HA

Port Blair, dated the 3rd March 2005.
To
1. The Chief Engineer,
APWD, Port Blair.

2. The Superintending Engineer,
CC-1 APWD, Port Blair.

3 The Executive Engineer,
APWD, CD-], Port Blair
(for Strait Island) (reference coOpy enclosed).

4, The Assistant Engineer,
APWD, CD-L,
Havelock.

Sub: Rehabilitation of Andamanese tribe at Strait Island - reg.
Sir,

1 am directed to refer to this office letter No.3-9/ AAJVS/ TW-2005/PF/804
dated 15/2/05 on the subject cited above and to request you to kindly take
immediate steps for construction of temporary shelter and permanent shelter,
drinking water, wells and other infrastructural facilities for Great Andamanese at
Strait Island. ‘

Necessary estimates plan and Programme may be submitted immediately
as already discussed by the Director (TW) in his chamber with the Executive
Engineer and Assistant Engineer for Strait Island and also telephonic discussions
held many times for submission to the Administration for approval to complete

the task within the ime schedule as already announced by the Administration.
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Executive Secretary
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